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Putin's Annual Call-In Show Set for April
17
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Vladimir Putin is expected to hold his annual question-and-answer session.

President Vladimir Putin is expected to hold his annual call-in show on April 17, Russian
media reports said Monday.

The question-and-answer session will be broadcast on national television and radio stations
and is expected to cover "Crimea, the international situation, the domestic economy and the
ruble," Putin's spokesman Dmitry Peskov told the Kommersant newspaper.

Russia's recent annexation of the Black Sea peninsula of Crimea — a former Ukrainian
territory that has a majority ethnic Russian population — has strained ties with the West
and led the U.S. and the European Union to impose sanctions on top Russian officials

and businessmen.

Also, the ruble has lost about a fourth of its value against the euro and the U.S. dollar since
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November as the country's economy struggles through a period of so-called stagflation:
stagnation coupled with inflation.

Peskov told the Izvestia newspaper that the show will happen on a Thursday, "'to not break
with tradition," but he declined to confirm whether the Thursday in question is April 17.

Both newspapers cited unidentified Kremlin officials when reporting the April 17 date.

The call-in show, which lasted more than four hours on the previous two occasions, will
feature a series of direct questions posed by citizens.

Last year's show featured 85 questions, about 30 of which were posed directly by citizens.

This year's broadcast is expected to include questions posed via video links from Crimea
and the Gazprom-run Arctic oil platform that Greenpeace activists attempted to scale in a
protest last year.

The show is expected to start at noon in the Gostiny Dvor complex near Red Square.
During his 14 years as president and prime minister, Putin has held 11 call-in shows.

Two years ago the show was moved from December to April, to avoid making Russians wait
outside in the cold for a chance to get a microphone and ask the president a question,
the Kremlin said.
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